
 

Town of Alpine 
Public Works Department – Seeking Bids 

 

 

 PURSUANT TO W.S. §15 – 1 – 113 (2021), the Town of Alpine, a Wyoming 

municipal corporation, Public Works Department is seeking bids for the supply of the 

following equipment items: 

 

One (1) used One Ton Diesel Dually Automatic Transmission Truck to be used in the 

Public Works Department. This unit shall not be older than 2017 and not with more than 

One Hundred Forty Thousand (140,000) miles. Unit shall be delivered complete and 

ready for service, as specified, and shall be equipped with all the manufacturer’s standard 

equipment, as advertised, whether specifically mentioned in the specifications, in 

addition to all other equipment and attachments listed in the bid documentation.  Please 

email clerk@alpinewy.gov to receive the specifications.   

 

Proposals to be submitted to Alpine, Wyoming Town Hall no later than 5:00 p.m., May 

20th, 2024.  All bids will be opened and reviewed in public at 6:45 p.m. on May 21st, 

2024, in Town Council Chambers, 250 River Circle, Alpine, Wyoming. 

 

Monica Chenault, Clerk/Treasurer Town of Alpine 
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